From: Campbell Pedersen_

Sent: Friday, 1 April 2022 1:49 PM
To: Digital Monitoring
Subject: Discussion Paper for Interim Report No 5.

To whom it may concern, My name is Campbell Pedersen. | am an Australian software engineer who is
passionate about web development. I've seen the amazing utility that the web has offered all people, and | am
fortunate enough to be the one building said utility. | am writing this response to you as a concerned citizen,
and these views are my own. | believe we must prevent Apple from blocking, banning or preventing other
browser engines from iOS to ensure that all Software on the web receives equal treatment as
proprietary/vendor specific Native Apps. Without one unified open platform to cater to, it is harder for
developers to write and deploy safe, secure and predictable code. New mobile operating systems won't be
able to take off because they don't have a healthy library of apps to start with.

If regulators step in at this critical time, we will ensure a future of universal app development, free and open
collaboration on the web and innovation in mobile app technologies. Thank you for your consideration.
Campbell Pedersen





